RABBI REBECCAH YUSSMAN

Council Members,

It is with regret that I must tender my resignation from the El Segundo DEI Committee. I applied for and jointed the committee because of my strong commitment to diversity, equity, and inclusion and love for this city and believe in the work the committee has done thus far. Unfortunately, the unpredictable nature of my work as a clergyperson has proved too difficult to reconcile with the scheduled committee meetings. Despite my best efforts, I am likely to continue to have things come up in my congregation and pastoral work that prevent attendance at committee meetings. I feel that the right thing to do is vacate the position to make room for someone with more flexibility. I remain committed to DEI work and will be available for consultation moving forward.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Rebeccah Yussman

Rabbi Rebeccah Yussman